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  366 East Hurlburt Avenue 
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E-mail: Office@HermistonID.org 

 
 
June 3, 2024 
 
 
City of Hermiston 
Clinton Spencer, Planning Director 
180 NE 2nd Street 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
 
 
 

RE: Replat for Brian & Carolyn Owens 
 4N2811DA 2400 & 2403 
 

Director Spencer, 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to reivew the replat for Mr. & Mrs. Owens. These parcels are located 
within the Hermiston Irrigation District boundaries and parcel 2400 is bordered on the south by a drainage 
canal.  HID does not hold an easement nor does it maintain this drain.  There are no water rights on either 
property. 
 HID has no objection to the replat of these properties.  Thank you for the opportunity to 
comment on this request. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Karra 
 
Karra Van Fossen 
Water Right Specialist 
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